



## **Client Reviews**



June 21, 2006

## Dear Lisa and David:

On behalf of Usher Raymond IV and Usher's New Look Organization, we would like to thank you for your gracious donation of food and services for Usher's Project Restart benefiting the gulf coast hurricane survivors.

Parties Galore's coordination effort and level of service to the concert staff, as well as the performers, was excellent. We could not have pulled off such a feat without the generous donation of time, money and food from business like yours.

Thanks again for your support and we look forward to working with your company again in the near future.

Best Wishes, Jonnetta Patton Manager